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Dates to Remember 

September  

Fri 6th Parents & Friends Meeting 2.15pm 

Mon 9th  – Wed 11th Camp Coolamatong – Grades 3 & 4 

Wed 11th  Paynesville Kinder to Visit 

Fri 13th Nexus Arts Performance 

Fri 13th Fair meeting 2pm 

Mon 16th Finance Sub-committee Meeting 3.45 

Wed 18th School Council Meeting 7.00pm 

Fri 20th Footy Colours & Hot Dog Day 

Fri 20th Last Day of Term 3. 2.30pm Finish, No PM Bus 
October  

Mon 7th First Day of Term 4 

Thur 10th Prep Transition – Info Night 

Thur 17th Zoo Excursion – Junior School 

  
Dear Families, 
 
There has been a lot in the news this week about the importance of talking with our 
children about how to keep themselves safe from potential dangers. This week is National 
Children Protection Week and it is a timely reminder of the role we all have to play in 
keeping children safe. A strong community looks out for the welfare of all children in it and 
Eagle Point Primary School is definitely a strong community. In so many ways, our families 
show their commitment to looking out for each other and we appreciate everything you 
do.  
During this week, classes will be reviewing the important people in their lives and who it 
is appropriate to have physical contact with. Other topics covered include who is a 
stranger, how do you know if you are not safe and who can you tell if you are worried. 
These conversations are a regular part of our school curriculum. Another topic which is 
very important to discuss is child safety while they are online. There are many sites and 
apps which our children can be exposed to adults who are not always online with the best 
intentions. It is so easy to click yes to ‘Friend Requests’ from absolute strangers and 
because these people are not physically with us it seems to be OK. As parents we need 
to be vigilant as to whom our children are communicating with online, a general rule is: If 
you don’t know these people in ‘real life’ then they shouldn’t be friends online. It can be 
difficult to keep up but it is OK to insist that you know all passwords and can access all 
devices at any time. Social media apps are not designed for child use and therefore have 
few inbuilt safety measures. This extends to any app or game where chats or 
conversations can occur between players. 
Use this week to review the safety measures in your home, Does your child know what to 
do in an emergency or if they feel uncomfortable? Do they know who they can talk to? It 
is always advisable to believe what a child is telling you and talk to someone you trust if 
you have concerns. 
 
Kind Regards,  
Anna Duncan 

 

  JSC - Juice Boxes are available daily at lunchtime $1.0 0   
 

 
 

September 5, 2019
  

Care - Respect - Commitment - Responsibility - Inclusiveness 

 

Eagle Point 
Primary School 

 43 School Rd, Eagle Point, 3878                   www.eaglepoint.vic.edu.au 
ph:  5156 6382       email:  eagle.point.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au      

EDITION 

 27 
 



Learning Club – Wednesday 11th September 
There will be no learning club on Wednesday the 11th 
of September. 
 
VicSpell 
Congratulations to the 4 students who represented 
Eagle Point Primary School at the Zone Vicspell 
competition last Friday. Jasmine and Mackenzy did 
very well against strong competition from across the 
area. Congratulations needs to go to Brodie who won 
the Grade 6 event and Alana who came 2nd. Brodie 
represented the East Gippsland Zone at Lowanna 
College Traralgon on Wednesday 4th Sept. 
 
Grade 3/4 Camp 
Next week our Grade 3 and 4 students will be heading 
off to Camp Coolamatong for their annual camp. 
Parents will transport students to the camp on 
Monday morning where they will get settled into 
cabins and then enjoy 3 days of fun activities. This 
camp is designed for students to get to know each 
other better and build skills in resilience, problem 
solving and adventuring. This is a fantastic week and 
I am looking forward to spending some quality time 
with the students. 
 
Paynesville Kindergarten visit 
On Wednesday 11th September, our Prep students 
will be hosting Paynesville Kindergarten for a morning 
of fun and activities. This is a great morning as it gives 
us an opportunity to build connections between our 
students and introduce younger children to the idea of 
coming to school. Thank you to Mrs Bateson and Miss 
Gabi who have organised a wonderful program.  
 
Cricket Clinic 
On Tuesday, we were 
lucky to have the 
Melbourne Stars 
Truck visit our school 
and offer cricket 
activities to our 
students.  
Jade, Shannon and 
Emma from Cricket 
Victoria ran activities 
for the students to 
experience, with the 
blow up bowling alley 
being the most 
popular. Here are 
some pictures.  
   
Uniforms 
We currently have several missing jumpers, could all 
families please check the labels on jumpers you have 
at home and return any that may have been brought 
home by mistake. 
 
Sesame Street Circus Spectacular 
We have the opportunity to obtain four tickets to the 
Sesame Street Circus Spectacular; the tickets are for 
Saturday 21st of September, at 7.30pm only (in 
Melbourne).  If anyone is interested and can attend 
on this day, please contact the office with your details. 
A draw will be held to select the winning family. 
 

 

FOSTER CARERS NEEDED 

If you have thought about foster care, please 

get in touch and ask the questions you have 

always wanted to. 

Ring: Key Assets 1800 932 237 or 1800 WE 

CARE 

Email: info@keyassets.com.au 

Web: canifoster.com.au or keyassets.com.au 

 
 

 





 



 







 

 



 

 







 



 

 

   



 

 



 



 



 



 



 



 



  


